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Date: January 17, 2019 I WELCOME =

Time: 4:00 pm
Where: Ceres RRC Office

Door Prizes and

Refreshments!

The Stanislaus Service Center Council is pleased to announce
a reception celebrating the diversity of our membership.

The California Teachers Association believes that the diversity of the local
membership should be reflected in the leadership ranks of local chapters.
At this reception, there will be information regarding opportunities
for members to be more involved, as well as leadership training
sessions that are being offered.

Participants are welcome to stay and experience the
Stanislaus Service Center Council Meeting
occurring directly afterwards, which will include dinner.
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Please RSVP no later than Monday, January 14, 2019
Phone: (209) 537-0702 or email: emccorkell@cta.org

Ceres Regional Resource Center / Stanislaus Service Center Council—3900 Mitchell Road, Ceres, CA 95307



